
INVESTOR BRIEFING – FULL YEAR FY24 RESULTS 

2 August 2024 

Ridley Corporation Limited (ASX: RIC) advises that it will release its Full Year FY24 
results for the period ending 30 June 2024 prior to market opening on Wednesday 21 
August 2024. 

The investor briefing will be presented by Quinton Hildebrand (Managing Director and 
Chief Executive Officer) and Richard Betts (Chief Financial Officer) on a teleconference 
commencing at 10:00am Australian Eastern Standard Time (AEST) on Wednesday 21 
August 2024. 

Shareholders – Live Audio Stream 

A “listen only” live audio stream of the presentation will be available via the following 
link: 

https://webcast.openbriefing.com/ric-fyr-2024/ 

For further information please contact: 

Kirsty Clarke  
Company Secretary  
Ridley Corporation Limited 
+61 (03) 8624 6529

This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by Quinton 
Hildebrand, CEO and Managing Director.  
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